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PROGRAM REVIEW SUMMARY


Program: Polysomnographic Technology		Reviewers:  Alicia Huppe, Brian Lenhart, Ryan Rynbrandt, Joani Reese (observer)

The Program Review Steering Committee has completed its review of your submission. Attached you will find the full composite review for your program. After reading this document, if you would like to make any changes or updates to the program review document that you had originally submitted to the committee, please do so and forward the edited submission to effectiveness@collin.edu by July 31, 2024. Your program review submission will be published on the college website on August 2, 2024. For clarification of findings, please contact the senior reviewer Alicia Huppe.
	Program Review Steering Committee Contact Information
Alicia Huppe   ahuppe@collin.edu

	

	Status of Review
Overall current status of your program review

	☐ Acceptable without recommendations 
☒ Acceptable with recommendations
☐ Revisit and revise

	Summary
Description of findings from your program review

	
Overall, the Program Review was well written and most areas were addressed. Excellent job of identifying areas of improvement and implementing action items. Would like to see sample of CAAHEP standards and how the program is meeting/addressing each of those. Would like to see CoA PSG graduate satisfaction survey and results. Some questions for the future CIP – it appears to be identical to the previous one in which the benchmark was identified as unreasonable. Recommend reviewing the CIP for final targets.


	Highlights
Most important reviewer comments

	Throughout the review, analysis of the component areas was provided but often times lacked supporting documentation. It is evident that the Polysomnographic Technology Program is actively participating in the continuous improvement process and evaluating opportunities to aid in student success.

Strong external partnerships have been established, in addition to the advisory committee. 

Overall, an excellent breakdown of the program, and a good future plan for growth and improvement.  



[bookmark: _GoBack]As the senior reviewer in the review process, I acknowledge the notification of findings to the author and supervisor.
Alicia Huppe								April 1, 2024
Senior Reviewer Name							Date
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